
 
 
From: Dawthorne, Michael  
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2013 10:30 AM 
To: Saunders, Cathy 
Cc: Bonnie Quesnel; Martin, Jackie 
Subject: PIE rep on ACCAC 
 

I have agreement in principle from Wendy Lau (PIE chair) to have Jewel Hartviksen 
serve as the PIE rep on ACCAC.  (This is one of the positions we recommended 
changing to any employment sector rep).  Jewel works for Goodwill, a PIE agency, and 
would fit the current mandate.  She has regularly attended as an observer and has 
occasionally been asked for input related to employment issues already.  She is actively 
involved in the conference planning this year as well.  She had submitted her 
application to join as a member at large.  I spoke with her after the last meeting and she 
is willing to accept and interested in a non-voting member position.   
 
PIE’s only apprehension is in how Jewel would report back on ACCAC activities and 
undertakings.  They do not meet again until fall, but agreed this was only a procedural 
concern and something we could figure out.   
 
Michael Dawthorne 
Program Manager, OIS and CART  
Ontario Interpreting Services (OIS) and CART 
The Canadian Hearing Society 
181 Wellington St, London ON, N6B 2K9 
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